HURON, SO. DAK.

June 9, 1965

Mr, Carl Dabelstein
1252l "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska 6814l
Dear Mr, Dabelstein:

This will verifty your reception of KIJV, 134O ke, on June 7,
1965, Enclosed is a copy of our coverage map.

We wish to thank you very much for the report.
Yours very truly,

J,/ 14@47

Max F, Staley
Manager

MFS/a

Enc.



